
 

Pima Guide Box Review and Standards Matching Meeting 

 

Representatives of C&T’s Standardization & Engineering Division conducted the annual 
American Pima Guide Box Review and Standards Matching Meeting on July 19, 2023, at 
C&T’s cotton classing office in Visalia, Calif. A total of 150 practical forms were reviewed 
and approved. Approximately 20 industry representatives attended the meeting.  

 

 

 



Now that the 
practical forms 
have been 
“matched” and 
approved, each 
grade box will be 
photographed. The 
standards will 
become effective 
immediately and 
will be available 
for purchase and 
distribution to 

various cotton testing organizations and merchants throughout the domestic and 
international cotton industry.  

 

 

 


